

AMERICANS FOR LIMITED GOVERNMENT

9900 Main Street Suite 303 · Fairfax, VA 22031 · Phone: 703.383.0880 · Fax: 703.383.5288 · WWW.GETLIBERTY.ORG

March 28, 2011

The Honorable Rep. Jim Jordan United States House of Representatives WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

Dear Representative Jordan:

Americans for Limited Government supports the Republican Study Committee's cut, cap and balance budget proposal's goal of balancing the budget in five years. This aggressive, realistic approach to our nation's fiscal crisis is a meaningful attempt to rein in the spiral of debt which threatens America's economic stability.

Sincerely,

William Wilson

President

Americans for Limited Government

Glellian a. lehlan